CITY OF HOUSTON

Public Works and Engineering Department
Engineering & Construction Division

ReBuild Houston is working for you. The City of Houston’s Public
Works & Engineering (PWE) Department is constructing the
following project in your area:

Project Name: Inwood Forrest Subregional Detention Basins
WBS #. M-000296-0008-4
Dates of Construction: August 25, 2014 to February 2, 2015

The work will include:

[ Storm Sewer [ Street Paving [ Street Lights
[ water Lines [] Sidewalks [ Street Overlay
[ Sanitary Sewer ] Driveways

Your public utility service will:

[ Be affected X' Not be affected

Access to your driveway will:

[] Be affected Not be affected

The Contactor performing the work is:

LECON, INC.
For immediate issues with construction, please contact the contractor's
personnel (available 24/7) at:

Superintendent: John Campbell Cell: 281-796-1650
Controls Manager: Matthew Pico Cell: 832-519-6158
Contractor: LECON, inc. Office: 713-681-4366

For more information on this project, please contact the Houston Service
stonbx.gov and

ndroid & Apple

As in all construction work, there will be designated work areas for
excavation and moving equipment. Please be advised to exercise appropriate
caution when traveling in or through these areas. Also, there may be times
that water and /or sewer service may temporarily be lost. Every effort will be
made to inform you of planned shutdowns of service. However, emergency
situations may arise which may force the immediate shutdown of service. In
these instances, every effort will be made to restore your service as quickly as
possible.

LECON, Inc, under contract with the City of Houston (File No.: WBS M-
000296-0008-4) will be excavating detention basins on the west and
eastsides of Vogal Creek along with outfall systems that vary in size. All work
is to be performed within the City’s right-of-way (ROW).

During the design of this project, an arborist was engaged to perform an
assessment of the trees in the area and to develop a tree protection plan. This
plan will be implemented by the contractor to ensure adequate protection of
the trees during construction.

Restoration of yards, sprinkler system, etc. will occur once all construction is
complete on the street. If your spinkler system is broken by the construction,
please contact 311 to report the break and PWE will ensure that the
contractor makes the repair as quickly as possible.

The contractor has taken pre-construction photos of the project. If you

perceive that damage has been done to your property, please report the
damage via 3-1-1 and PWE will meet with you to review the damage.

REBUILDHOUSTON.org

better streets. better drainage. better future.



